


Can We As A School Reduce The Amount 

Of Plastic We Use In Our Lunches?

Around the world, plastic has 

become a major problem in the 

ocean’s food chain. Many creatures 

in the sea have ingested plastic 

somehow, leading them to either 

become extremely ill, or  die. But we 

want to make a change. A change 

to save the marine life. Can we save 

the ocean? 



The Competition

We are entering a competition called The 

Premier League Primary Stars. The Premier 

League and Sky have teamed up to inspire

pupils across the country to reduce the 

amount of plastic they use and to set one 

goal that will be built upon.

https://plprimarystars.com/competitions/skyoceanres

cue

https://plprimarystars.com/competitions/skyoceanrescue


Our pledge is about trying to 

avoid using clingfilm in our 

lunches and to attempt to 

make all lunches plastic free.

We have already thought 

about how we are going to 

achieve this and the positive 

effects it will have on the 

environment.  We are going to 
inform parents about what they 

can do to help.



Alternatives:

Use beeswax wrap instead of 

clingfilm: Try to avoid single-use plastics:



Where To Find Us!

If you’re interested in helping, you can find us in the dinner 

hall collecting clingfilm, ziplock bags, and any other single-

use plastics in your lunchbox. 

We’ve been around collecting 

plastics like clingfilm before this 

presentation was presented to 

you, and after today, we’ll go 

around collecting plastic for 5 

days, and hopefully, there’ll be 

less.



Find Out More!

If you want to find out 

more, go to the 

Shamblehurst website in 

the newsletter and share 

with close friends and 

relatives.
Note:

We will get a visit 

from this whale if 

we win!

REMEMBER 
THE MESSAGE



Thank you for listening  year 6.

We  hope you you take on-board 

this message . 

And remember try to reduce the 

plastic in your lunchbox .

Once again thank you!


